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In this Issue:

· Media Alert – Nextrip
· Expo Construction Notice

Media Alert- Nextrip
Today, Channel 7 aired a story on Nextrip during the 4:00 p.m. news and may air again later today. Nextrip is a new feature we are offering are customers to track when Metro buses actually will arrive at bus stops throughout Los Angeles County thanks to GPS technology. Staff showed a reporter how easy it is to track bus arrivals with phones and computers. The Los Angeles Times and many other media outlets today ran positive Nextrip features. 

Expo Construction Notice

As part of the construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will implement temporary lane closures on eastbound National Boulevard, from Schaefer Street to Eastham Drive, to complete installation of storm drains, paving and traffic signals. Construction will take place on Thursday, June 2, 2011 through Friday, June 17, 2011; work hours will be Monday through Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. To view the complete notice, please click here.


	

	








